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Math Focus:

During the next few weeks, our math

class will continue learning about

multiplication.  Students will

demonstrate the commutativity of

multiplication and practice related

facts by skip counting objects in array

models.

Draw an array

that shows 2

groups of 5.

XXXXX

XXXXX

Write a

multiplication

sentence to show

the array.

2x5=10

Now, show the

commutative

property.

5x2=10

Contact Information:

● Email:

nona.livingston@hartselletigers.o

rg

● Cell: 256-303-2670

● School phone 256-773-9967

Multiplication Facts:

Students will have a multiplication test

on Friday, September 24.  We will do

the 3’s again next week, so please help

your child practice their 3’s at home,

Skip Counting:

Students need to practice skip counting

by 3’s and 4’s.

Vocabulary We will Use in Class:

Array - a set of objects in rows and

columns

Equal groups - groups that have the same

number of objects

Factor - a number that is multiplied by

another number to find a product

Multiply - when you multiply, you combine

equal groups to find how many in all

Product - the answer in a multiplication

problem
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● Remind.com - sign up to receive

messages from me through

remind by texting @math-livi to

81010

What can parents do to help?

Please make sure your child is completing their homework. Homework will come

home “as needed” on Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays.  The homework page is

similar to the problem set page we complete each day. Homework should be

returned the next day.

Students should work on their multiplication facts (0-10). Students should spend

some time, daily, working on these facts.


